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This year of transition got underway last November 20, 2012 with a meeting 

of the new Board of Directors.  Scott did an orientation for the new Board 

members and we settled in to our new and continued roles.   

 

The Board met in January, March, May, June, July, and September with the 

July meeting being held in the barn at the Museum. 

 

Some of the highlights of the meetings were planning for the Memorial Day 

parade; opening and closing of the Museum, the redesign of the website, and 

the wonderful programs that have been presented with the collaboration of 

the Falmouth library and American Legion Post. 

 

There has been a wonderful spirit of enthusiasm this year and a feeling that 

there are more great things that will come from this organization in the 

future.  Not everything we hoped to accomplish this year managed to get 

done, but with the continued cooperation that has been prevalent so far, we 

look forward to another productive year next year. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Betsy Jo Whitcomb 

Secretary    

 


